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Tuesday 26th June 2018. 
 

Exciting Opportunity to be the first school in North Northumberland to become accredited 
to the Children’s University Programme! 

 
 

 
Dear Parent/ Carers and Governors, 
 
During my work with Alnwick Gardens on the Roots and Shoots Programme I have become 
aware of an initiative called Children’s University which I feel would be a fantastic way to 
enhance our broad and balanced curriculum whilst rewarding children for their efforts. 
 
I have met with the programme leader who is keen to work with our school because of the 
wide variety of initiatives already in place such as Forest School, The Daily Mile and our 
work with UNICEF which are over and above National Curriculum requirements. Our long-
term plan would be for us to us become a northern hub Children’s University School and 
share our good practice with other schools in the area! 
 
To help us understand what is involved in this exciting project the Programme Leader will be 
in school on Monday 9th July to deliver an information assembly for parents and children. 
 
It would therefore be fantastic if you could join us on Monday 9th July at 9.10 a.m. to find 
out more. 
 
This project will be open to all children in school from Nursery to Year 6   and is a school and 
family initiative so please do come. 
 
Kind Regards, 
Belinda Athey – Headteacher. 
 
 
 
 


